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For Immediate Release

Sunday, April 6, 2014
Timberwolves Statement on Cunningham Developments
Minneapolis/St. Paul – The Minnesota Timberwolves today issued the following statement regarding Dante Cunningham:
"The situation with Dante Cunningham is very fluid and we continue to monitor all available information. We reiterate that the Minnesota Timberwolves do not condone the behavior described in the accusations.  We continue to wait for the legal process to run its course and will have further comment when appropriate."
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